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[TRANSITION LETTERHEAD]
November XX, 2012

Dear XXX XXXXX,

Congratulations to you and your family on your nomination and thank you for your willingness to serve the American people as the next [Secretary of the U.S. Department of the Treasury] under the leadership of President-Elect Mitt Romney.  

In an effort to make this transition period as efficient and effective as possible, your confirmation process will be managed by the Presidential Transition Legislative Affairs Team (PTLAT), which has put in place a detailed plan for the impending weeks.  The PTLAT is led by Drew Maloney who possesses extraordinary experience with the Legislative Branch, and in whom we ask that you place your trust in the process that he and his team have designed to ensure that you may assume your new and important post as expeditiously as possible.  
I know that President-Elect Romney looks forward to a successful confirmation process and your leadership as part of his Administration. 
Sincerely, 

Michael O. Leavitt

[TITLE]
